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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, September 17, 2019 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
September 17, 2019, at 3:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Clint Bushey, Principal; and 
Heather Cramer, Superintendent 

 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller updated the committee on the work done on the server 

this summer.  It is now complete.  He is working on completing the updates of the newly purchased laptops.  He is 

also working with teachers on beginning of the year issues.  The new smart screen in the HS Science lab is up 

and running. 

 Science Curriculum/Texts—This year the science curriculum is up in the 6-year rotation for the district.  Mr. 

Karsten has requested new chemistry books.  The committee has tabled this discussion to see if a newer text will 

be coming out and to work to ensure that we are making a comprehensive purchase, not purchasing books, but a 

continuum.  The science curricular team will meet this year to ensure that we are making our purchase with the K-

12 curriculum in mind. 

 Novels for Spanish Classes—Ms. Angelmyer requested novels to help meet the new Foreign Language 

standards. Spanish was up in the rotation already and due to new standards being released, she waited to 

purchase.  Her purchase of novels will enhance the current curriculum and provide immersion into the language 

that the students need. 

 School Emergency Plan—No changes were made to the emergency plan.  The board will look for approval of the 

plan at the September meeting. 

 Title I—Mrs. Cramer indicated that the MS/HS will receive some Title 1 services this year due to the increase in 

the student poverty rate.  The students will be serviced sometime during the day by the Title 1 teacher.  The staff 

is working on figuring out scheduling.  They are also waiting to ensure that they have all the most up to date 

information on students to ensure that those needing services can receive them. 


